October 3, 1974

Inspected the Leede and Pine, Stephens Well #l, located 1980/E and
1980/S in Section 19, Township 2 South, Range 35 East, on October 2,
1974. Reason for inspection was that Leede and Pine indicated they
intended to re-enter the well in order to salvage pipe.

This well was originally inspected in October 1973 and the location
was in good shape and I signed the final C-103.

Present inspection found the marker had been removed and cellar dug
out, the dirt from the cellar was used to make a dike around the well
one foot high and 12' x 12' in size. The dike was full of water to
the top and bubbles were coming out of the cellar. This well is
leaking slowly. A sample of water was taken and an analysis of same
found it to contain 3493 ppm Cl.

Well has apparently been re-entered, but Leede and Pine has not filed
a £-103 showing re-entry.

John W. Runyan
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Geologist



